
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 1, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On January 27, 2021, at the City Council meeting, I recused myself from item F2021-14 under the city’s 

Rule 14 guidelines. The reason for my recusal was that my brother is a director at Deloitte. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Debra Silverstein 

Alderman, 50th Ward 
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